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Boating Association of Ohio

We need your voice now!
Be Heard.
We need your voice to let our state and local leaders know that OPSB needs to stay the course and
continue to protect our greatest natural resource.

Click the link below and follow the guide to the right.

PUCO
Follow the steps below
Step 1 - Copy
Copy the reference number and statement below:

Reference case number: 16-1871-EL-BGN

I believe the State of Ohio has an obligation to protect our natural resources and should regard the
protection of Lake Erie as a priority.

I do not support the Icebreaker Wind Turbine project. I am very concerned about the industrialization of
Lake Erie. I strongly urge the Ohio Power Sitting Board to uphold its decision to include 33 critical
conditions in its permit to build wind turbines on Ohio’s greatest natural resource.
 
Ann Shrock-Keller
Ann.shrockkeller@gmail.com
419.798.8151
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